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ESSEX FUN FEST 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Essex Fun Fest is scheduled to take place at the Essex Centre Sports 

Complex, resulting in a closure of the entrance to the complex. This closure is scheduled to start on 

Tuesday, July 2, 2024 and is expected to last until the end of day on Sunday, July 7, 2024. Starting at 

the beginning of service on Tuesday, July 2, 2024 the following detour will be in place for the LTW 42: 
 

LTW 42 

Northbound 
 

Regular route on Fairview to 

Continue past Essex Sports Complex (will not be able to enter)  
Continue onto South Talbot  

Left on Maidstone Ave / Essex Road 8  

Right on Highway 3 to  

Regular route 
 

LTW 42 

Southbound 
 

Regular route on Highway 3 to 

Left on Maidstone Ave / Essex Road 8  

Right on South Talbot  

Continue onto Fairview  

Continue past Essex Sports Complex (will not be able to enter) to 
Regular route  

 

Please note: Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. 
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